Doing Interviews By Steinar Kvale
Doing Interviews InterViews InterViews Qualitative Interviewing The SAGE
Qualitative Research Kit Methodological Practices in Social Movement
Research Group Analytic Psychotherapy Reflective Interviewing The Life Story
Interview InterViews Outlines and Highlights for Interviews The Penguin Book
of Interviews Interviewing Art and Skill The Extreme Gone Mainstream
Interview Research in Political Science The Ice Lands John Dewey Additive
Manufacturing The Problem-Centred Interview Qualitative Online Interviews An
Introduction to Qualitative Research Radical Innovation Habits of the Heart
Qualitative Research Interviewing Solidarity in Europe Methods for
Development Work and Research Qualitative Inquiry in Everyday Life The Last
Troll Interviewing Users The SAGE Handbook of Interview Research The SAGE
Handbook of Qualitative Geography Stand Firm What is Narrative Research?
Writing Up Qualitative Research Constructing Questions for Interviews and
Questionnaires Encyclopedia of Human Computer Interaction The Interview
Designing Qualitative Research Teacher Education in the 21st Century
Qualitative Research in Midwifery and Childbirth
Recognizing the quirk ways to get this book Doing Interviews By Steinar
Kvale is additionally useful. You have remained in right site to begin
getting this info. acquire the Doing Interviews By Steinar Kvale join that
we offer here and check out the link.
You could buy lead Doing Interviews By Steinar Kvale or acquire it as soon
as feasible. You could quickly download this Doing Interviews By Steinar
Kvale after getting deal. So, subsequently you require the ebook swiftly,
you can straight get it. Its as a result definitely easy and fittingly fats,
isnt it? You have to favor to in this space

The Interview Sep 20 2019 What are new interview methods and practices in
our new 'interview society' and how do they relate to traditional social
science research? This volume interrogates the interview as understood, used
- and under-used - by anthropologists. It puts the interview itself in the
hotseat by exploring the nature of the interview, interview techniques, and
illustrative cases of interview use.What is a successful and representative
interview? How are interviews best transcribed and integrated into our
writing? Is interview knowledge production safe, ethical and representative?
And how are interviews used by anthropologists in their ethnographic
practice?This important volume leads the reader from an initial scrutiny of
the interview to interview techniques and illustrative case studies. It is
experimental, innovative, and covers in detail matters such as awkwardness,
silence and censorship in interviews that do not feature in general
interview textbooks. It will appeal to social scientists engaged in
qualitative research methods in general, and anthropology and sociology
students using interviews in their research and writing in particular.

Encyclopedia of Human Computer Interaction Oct 22 2019 Esta enciclopedia
presenta numerosas experiencias y discernimientos de profesionales de todo
el mundo sobre discusiones y perspectivas de la la interacción hombrecomputadoras
Interviewing Users May 29 2020 Interviewing is a foundational user research
tool that people assume they already possess. Everyone can ask questions,
right? Unfortunately, that's not the case. Interviewing Users provides
invaluable interviewing techniques and tools that enable you to conduct
informative interviews with anyone. You'll move from simply gathering data
to uncovering powerful insights about people.
Reflective Interviewing Mar 19 2022 Qualitative researchers have long made
use of many different interview forms. Yet, for novice researchers, making
the connections between "theory" and "method" is not always easy. This book
provides a theoretically-informed guide for researchers learning how to
interview in the social sciences. In order to undertake quality research
using qualitative interviews, a researcher must be able to theorize the
application of interviews to investigate research problems in social science
research. As part of this process, researchers examine their subject
positions in relation to participants, and examine their interview
interactions systematically to inform research design. This book provides a
practical approach to interviewing, helping researchers to learn about
themselves as interviewers in ways that will inform the design, conduct,
analysis and representation of interview data. The author takes the reader
through the practicalities of designing and conducting an interview study,
and relates various forms of interview to different underlying
epistemological assumptions about how knowledge is produced. The book
concludes with practical advice and perspectives from experienced
researchers who use interviews as a method of data generation. This book is
written for a multidisciplinary audience of students of qualitative research
methods.
Qualitative Interviewing Jul 23 2022 Qualitative interviewing has today
become one of the most common research methods across the human and social
sciences, but it is an approach that comes in different guises. Qualitative
Interviewing will help its readers write, represent, understand, and
critique qualitative interview research in its many forms as currently
practiced. The book begins with a theoretically informed introduction to
qualitative interviewing by presenting a variegated landscape of how
conversations have been used for knowledge-producing purposes. Particular
attention is paid to the complementary positions of experience-focused
interviewing (phenomenological positions) and language-focused interviewing
(discourse-oriented positions), which focus on interview talk as reports (of
the experiences of interviewees) and accounts (occasioned by the situation
of interviewing), respectively. The following chapters address various ways
of designing qualitative interview studies and a guide to writing up the
methodological procedures and results of an interview study. The book
concludes with a presentation of the most common errors in interview
reports, offering a range of solutions and strategies for evaluating
research findings based on qualitative interviews.
InterViews Jan 17 2022 The First Edition of InterViews has provided
students and professionals in a wide variety of disciplines with the “whys”

and “hows” of research interviewing, preparing students for learning
interviewing by doing interviews and by studying examples of best practice.
The thoroughly revised Second Edition retains its original seven-stage
structure, continuing to focus on the practical, epistemological, and
ethical issues involved with interviewing. Authors Steinar Kvale and Svend
Brinkmann also include coverage of newer developments in qualitative
interviewing, discussion of interviewing as a craft, and a new chapter on
linguistic modes of interview analysis. Practical and conceptual
assignments, as well as new “tool boxes,” provide students with the means to
dig deeper into the material presented and achieve a more meaningful level
of understanding. New to This Edition · Includes new developments in
qualitative interviewing: New materials cover narrative, discursive, and
conversational analyses. · Presents interviewing as a social practice:
Knowledge produced by interviewing is discussed as linguistic,
conversational, narrative, relational, situated, and pragmatic. · Addresses
a variety of interviews forms: In addition to harmonious, empathetic
interviews, the authors also cover confrontational interviews. Intended
Audience This text is ideal for both novice and experienced interview
researchers as well as graduate students taking courses in qualitative and
research methods in the social sciences and health sciences, particularly
departments of Education, Nursing, Sociology, Psychology, and Communication.
Praise for the previous edition: “I think this is one of the most in-depth
treatments of the interview process that I have seen. The frank and
realistic approach that the authors take to this topic is rather unique and
will be very reassuring to researchers who are undertaking an interview
study for the first time.” —Lisa M. Diamond, University of Utah
The Life Story Interview Feb 18 2022 This volume provides specific
suggestions for preparing for and carrying out a life story interview. It
places the life story interview into a wider research context before moving
on to planning and then conducting the interview. Finally, the book deals
with the issues of transcribing and interpreting the interview.
The Penguin Book of Interviews Nov 15 2021 A collection of interviews with:
Karl Marx - Theodore Roosevelt - Rudyard Kipling - Christabel Pankhurst Sigmund Freud - Adolf Hitler - Benito Mussolini - Joseph Stalin - Mahatma
Gandhi - Marilyn Monroe - Mao Tse-tung - Margaret Thatcher - Arthur Miller John F. Kennedy - John Lennon - Pablo Picasso - Sigmund Freud - Tolstoy Ibsen - Oscar Wilde.
InterViews Sep 25 2022 Examines the role of the interview in the research
process, and then considers some of the key philosophical issues relating to
interviewing, such as the interview as conversation, hermeneutics,
phenomenology, ethics and postmodernism
The SAGE Handbook of Interview Research Apr 27 2020 The new edition of this
landmark volume emphasizes the dynamic, interactional, and reflexive
dimensions of the research interview. Contributors highlight the myriad
dimensions of complexity that are emerging as researchers increasingly frame
the interview as a communicative opportunity as much as a data-gathering
format. The book begins with the history and conceptual transformations of
the interview, which is followed by chapters that discuss the main
components of interview practice. Taken together, the contributions to The
SAGE Handbook of Interview Research: The Complexity of the Craft encourage

readers simultaneously to learn the frameworks and technologies of
interviewing and to reflect on the epistemological foundations of the
interview craft.
The Problem-Centred Interview Apr 08 2021 This book provides the first
English language account of the interview method known as the PCI. Offering
a way of collecting knowledge by means of involving people actively in the
research process, the interviewer takes the role of a well-informed
traveller. With careful preparation and planning, the interviewer sets out
with priorities and expectations, but the story the interviewer tells about
his journey depends on the people encountered along the road. Novice and
experienced interview researchers across the social, educational and health
sciences will find this an invaluable guide to conducting interviews.
Andreas Witzel is senior researcher (retired) at the University of Bremen
and former director of the Bremen Archive for Life Course Research. Herwig
Reiter is senior researcher in the Department of Social Monitoring and
Methodology of the German Youth Institute in Munich.
Habits of the Heart Dec 04 2020 Based on conversations with hundreds of
Americans, this volume reveals the self-understanding of Americans as a
people and as a nation
Methods for Development Work and Research Sep 01 2020 Praise for the First
Edition: `It is a guide of vital importance to researchers, trainers and
extension workers, especially those collaborating with communities in
developing countries' - European Journal of Development Research `There is
much of value here that even experienced development workers might learn
from…. Mikkelsen offers many insights that would be valuable to any
economist undertaking field work in development' - The Australian Journal of
Agricultural Economics `An enthusiastic, vibrant supplement to methodology
texts…. The formulation is concise, comprehensive, yet substantial' Business Line `Development researchers will be grateful to Mikkelsen for her
laudable job in competently assessing their needs…. She provides an overview
of the traditional and the new techniques and tools for field study' Deccan Herald This completely revised version of the successful 1995 text
covers a wide range of issues relating to research concepts and methods. It
incorporates new lessons that have been learned regarding the merits and
pitfalls of development work. Reflecting on how and why research in
international development work has become a special case within the social
sciences, this book provides innovative examples of participatory methods in
action; methodological guidance on linking research purpose, questions and
methods in qualitative and quantitative research; highlights new methods for
development work and research like the Rights-based Approach, Appreciative
Inquiry, the Social Capital Analysis Tool and Geomatics; emphasizes the
gender perspective in development work; and discusses ethics, regulations
and codes of conduct, as well as the question of encounters with `other`
cultures.
John Dewey Jun 10 2021 John Dewey was an American psychologist,
philosopher, educator, social critic, and political activist. John Dewey:
Science for a Changing World addresses Dewey's contemporary relevance; his
life and intellectual trajectory; his basic philosophical ideas, with an
emphasis on his philosophy of nature; and his educational theory, which has
often been misunderstood. In addition, Dewey's pragmatism and pragmatist

ethics are discussed, as are some of the criticisms that can be directed at
them. Throughout the book, Dewey's ideas are related to the general history
of ideas, but there is also a constant focus on how Dewey may assist us in
solving some of the problems that face us in a so-called postmodern era.
This book is the first to offer an interpretation of John Dewey's works with
particular emphasis on his contribution to psychology. John Dewey
distinguished himself by combining a culturalist approach to human life with
a naturalistic one. He was an avowed naturalist and follower of Darwin, and
Brinkmann shows how his non-reductionist, naturalist psychology can serve as
a much-needed correction to contemporary forms of "evolutionary psychology."
Dewey's psychology, however, is not an isolated element in his thinking as a
whole, so the author also provides an introduction to the philosophical,
ethical, and educational ideas that go hand-in-hand with his psychology. In
the past couple of decades, there has been a renaissance of pragmatist ideas
in philosophy, political theory, and education. Scholars are returning to
the writings of William James, Charles Peirce, George Herbert Mead, and John
Dewey. This book continues the fine tradition of Transaction's History and
Theory of Psychology series.
The SAGE Handbook of Qualitative Geography Mar 27 2020 Exploring the
dynamic growth, change, and complexity of qualitative research in human
geography, The SAGE Handbook of Qualitative Geography brings together
leading scholars in the field to examine its history, assess the current
state of the art, and project future directions. "In its comprehensive
coverage, accessible text, and range of illustrative studies, past and
present, the Handbook has established an impressive new standard in
presenting qualitative methods to geographers." - David Ley, University of
British Columbia Moving beyond textbook rehearsals of standard issues, the
Handbook shows how empirical details of qualitative research can be linked
to the broader social, theoretical, political, and policy concerns of
qualitative geographers and the communities within which they work. The book
is organized into three sections: Part I: Openings engages the history of
qualitative geography, and details the ways that research, and the
researcher′s place within it, are conceptualized within broader academic,
political, and social currents. Part II: Encounters and Collaborations
describes the different strategies of inquiry that qualitative geographers
use, and the tools and techniques that address the challenges that arise in
the research process. Part III: Making Sense explores the issues and
processes of interpretation, and the ways researchers communicate their
results. Retrospective as well as prospective in its approach, this is
geography′s first peer-to-peer engagement with qualitative research
detailing how to conceive, carry out and communicate qualitative research in
the twenty-first century. Suitable for postgraduate students, academics, and
practitioners alike, this is the methods resource for researchers in human
geography.
Interviewing Art and Skill Oct 14 2021 INTERVIEWING: Art and Skill is the
only book for the basic course in Interviewing to systematically incorporate
multicultural and global issues. This focus on diversity extends to
interviewing across the communication spectrum in gender and culture-neutral
language. Federal legislation affecting interviewing in the workplace and
ethical issues affecting the interviewer are thoroughly discussed.

Qualitative Research Interviewing Nov 03 2020 `Wengraf provides a
comprehensive theoretical and practical guide to the planning, conduct, and
interpretative analysis of data by semi-structured interviewing methods.
Forthright and frank in his comments about the limitations and practical
implications of varying choices which investigators have to make in
designing their research projects. Reading this text is like having a tough
but expert and caring mentor who wants you to do the best research possible,
but will not hesitate to tell you when your ideology and assumptions skew
that possibility' - Vincent W Hevern, Le Moyne College, USA Unique in its
conceptual coherence and the level of practical detail, this book provides a
comprehensive resource for those concerned with the practice of semistructured interviewing, the most commonly used interview approach in social
research, and in particular for in-depth, biographic narrative interviewing.
It covers the full range of practices from the identification of topics
through to strategies for writing up research findings in diverse ways.
The SAGE Qualitative Research Kit Jun 22 2022 Fully updated and expanded to
ten volumes, this Second Edition of The SAGE Qualitative Research Kit
contains the essential, state-of-the-art tools for those engaging in
qualitative research. Bringing together concise, practical texts by leading
academics in the field, the Kit guides students and researchers through
designing and carrying out research using the full range of qualitative
methods, from focus groups and interviews to ethnography and discourse
analysis. Containing three brand new titles, the kit updates and extends
coverage across ethnography, grounded theory, triangulation, and mixed
methods. All books are extensively cross-referenced, making this a cohesive
and invaluable resource for those teaching or learning in the disciplines of
the social sciences, health, and education. Each book is pedagogically
supported to give each topic a concise, practical, hands-on "how-to" primer.
The format includes: clear chapter objectives, boxed summary explanations, a
summary list of key points at the end of each chapter, and further reading.
Titles include: Designing Qualitative Research, Uwe Flick Doing Interviews,
Svend Brinkmann and Steinar Kvale Doing Ethnography, Amanda Coffey (*NEW IN
THIS EDITION) Doing Focus Groups, Rosaline Barbour Using Visual Data in
Qualitative Research, Marcus Banks Analyzing Qualitative Data, Graham R.
Gibbs Doing Conversation, Discourse and Document Analysis, Tim Rapley Doing
Grounded Theory, Uwe Flick (*NEW IN THIS EDITION) Doing Triangulation and
Mixed Methods, Uwe Flick (*NEW IN THIS EDITION) Managing Quality in
Qualitative Research, Uwe Flick
Teacher Education in the 21st Century Jul 19 2019 In the face of
unprecedented disruption from the COVID-19 pandemic and the rapid
acceleration of digital technologies, it is necessary to rethink the
competences required by teachers for meeting new and flexible learning
demands. Teacher training is an area constantly evolving along with emerging
social challenges that are transforming educational institutions and agents.
This book provides teachers with skills, innovative solutions, cutting-edge
studies, and methodologies to meet education and training system demands. In
our changing world, preparing teachers worldwide for the challenges and
shifts of this era involves the opportunity to exchange theories, practices,
and experiences such as those contained in this book.
Radical Innovation Jan 05 2021 This book offers a complete guide to how

organizations can build a well-working radical innovation muscle. The author
differentiates between incremental and radical innovation, focusing on the
radical side, which is where most companies fail. Radical innovation is
breaking with the development pattern of the present value creation and
finding economical potential in a completely new direction. Tverlid has
spent several decades working deeply in the subject area from various
perspectives in large companies. He has been key in developing and
implementing radical innovation in Equinor, where he currently works as
innovation specialist. This book sums up the knowledge he has gained from
this journey in a story-like format, emphasizing the importance of taking a
systematic approach to radical innovation. This is a handbook for the
generation of radical innovation. The step-by-step method allows companies
to reproduce radical concepts while keeping the budget at a reasonable
level. The effort remains modest while the effect, on the contrary, becomes
visible throughout the company and beyond. Although the model is built on a
company structure, the basic radical innovation principles are also valuable
for smaller informal groups and individuals.
An Introduction to Qualitative Research Feb 06 2021 The latest edition of
Uwe Flick's textbook has been fully revised, expanded and updated, guiding
the student step-by-step through the research process of qualitative
research.
Qualitative Online Interviews Mar 07 2021 The Second Edition of Qualitative
Online Interviews by Janet Salmons provides researchers the guidance they
need to extend the reach of their studies beyond physical boundaries.
Focusing on designing, conducting, and assessing data drawn from online
interviews as well as from observations, materials, and artifacts collected
online, the book emphasizes the use of in-depth interviews in qualitative
research or mixed-methods designs. Written in an easy-to-read manner, the
thorough Second Edition offers the practical information and scholarly
foundations needed to make thoughtful decisions in technology-infused
research.
The Ice Lands Jul 11 2021 They thought they were alone . . . 'This is
Iceland's Twin Peaks' Corren The Ice Lands by Steinar Bragi is set against
the backdrop of Iceland’s volcanic hinterlands, four thirty-somethings from
Reykjavík embark on an ambitious camping trip, their jeep packed with
supplies. The purpose of the trip is to heal both professional and personal
wounds but the desolate landscape forces the group to reflect on the
shattered lives they’ve left behind in the city. As their jeep hurtles
through the wilderness, an impenetrable fog descends, causing them to
suddenly crash into a rural farmhouse. Seeking refuge from the storm, the
friends discover that the isolated dwelling is inhabited by a mysterious
elderly couple who barricade themselves inside every night. As the merciless
weather blocks every attempt at escape, they are forced to confront
difficult questions: who has been butchering animals near the house? What
happened to the abandoned village nearby where bones lie strewn across the
ground? And most importantly, will they ever return home?
Doing Interviews Oct 26 2022 This is a concise introduction to the richness
and scope of interviewing in social science research, teaching the craft of
interview research with practical, hands-on guidance. Incorporating
discussion of the wide variety of methods in interview-based research and

the different approaches to reading the data, this book will help you to
navigate the broad field of qualitative research with confidence and get out
there and start collecting your data.
Stand Firm Feb 24 2020 The pace of modern life is accelerating. To keep up,
we must keep on moving and adapting – constantly striving for greater
happiness and success. Or so we are told. But the demands of life in the
fast lane come at a price: stress, fatigue and depression are at an all-time
high, while our social interactions have become increasingly self-serving
and opportunistic. How can we resist today's obsession with introspection
and self-improvement? In this witty and bestselling book, Danish philosopher
and psychologist Svend Brinkmann argues that we must not be afraid to reject
the self-help mantra and 'stand firm'. The secret to a happier life lies not
in finding your inner self but in coming to terms with yourself in order to
coexist peacefully with others. By encouraging us to stand firm and get a
foothold in life, this vibrant anti-self-help guide offers a compelling
alternative to life coaching, positive thinking and the need always to say
'yes!'
Group Analytic Psychotherapy Apr 20 2022 Group analytic theory is
internationally recognised as an effective treatment for people suffering
from mental distress, struggles with personal development and interpersonal
problems. Integrating psychoanalytic and social psychological thinking and
providing a group setting for self-discovery and developing social skills,
long- and short-term courses in this type of therapy are increasing in
popularity. This manual provides a detailed description of both long- and
short-term versions of group analytic therapy, with rich and vivid clinical
examples to illustrate theory and techniques. Group Analytic Psychotherapy
describes in detail what a participant may expect, differences between
short- and long-term therapy and how to behave as a group member, as well as
the main issues the clinician has to deal with. Topics covered include:
Group Analytic Theory Methodology Clinical Examples Therapist Adherence and
Competence Providing a basis for understanding the dynamics of groups at
work in offering emotional support and a positive atmosphere, Group Analytic
Psychotherapy is ideal for clinicians, students and informed patients as
well as all psychodynamically oriented professionals in the field. It is an
essential manual for those looking to learn the main attributes of shortterm intervention.
Additive Manufacturing May 09 2021 Additive manufacturing has matured from
rapid prototyping through the now popular and "maker"-oriented 3D printing,
recently commercialized and marketed. The terms describing this technology
have changed over time, from "rapid prototyping" to "rapid manufacturing" to
"additive manufacturing," which reflects largely a focus on technology. This
book discusses the uptake, use, and impact of the additive manufacturing and
digital fabrication technology. It augments technical and business-oriented
trends with those in product design and design studies. It includes a mix of
disciplinary and transdisciplinary trends and is rich in case and design
material. The chapters cover a range of design-centered views on additive
manufacturing that are rarely addressed in the main conferences and
publications, which are still mostly, and importantly, concerned with tools,
technologies, and technical development. The chapters also reflect dialogues
about transdisciplinarity and the inclusion of domains such as business and

aesthetics, narrative, and technology critique. This is a great textbook for
graduate students of design, engineering, computer science, marketing, and
technology and also for those who are not students but are curious about and
interested in what 3D printing really can be used for in the near future.
What is Narrative Research? Jan 25 2020 This book will bring together ideas
about narrative from a variety of contexts across the social sciences and
synthesize understandings of the field. Rather than focusing on theory, the
book will examine how narrative research is conducted and applied.
Qualitative Inquiry in Everyday Life Jul 31 2020 This book is a 'survival
guide' for students and researchers who would like to conduct a qualitative
study with limited resources. Brinkmann shows how everyday life materials
such as books, television, the internet, the media and everyday
conversations and interactions can help us to understand larger social
issues. As living human beings in cultural worlds, we are constantly
surrounded by 'data' that call for analysis, and as we cope with the
different situations and episodes of our lives, we are engaged in
understanding and interpreting the world as a form of qualitative inquiry.
The book helps its reader develop a disciplined and analytic awareness
informed by theory, and shows how less can be more in qualitative research.
Each chapter introduces theoretical tools to think with, and demonstrates
how they can be put to use in working concretely with everyday life
materials.
Outlines and Highlights for Interviews Dec 16 2021 Never HIGHLIGHT a Book
Again! Virtually all of the testable terms, concepts, persons, places, and
events from the textbook are included. Cram101 Just the FACTS101 studyguides
give all of the outlines, highlights, notes, and quizzes for your textbook
with optional online comprehensive practice tests. Only Cram101 is Textbook
Specific. Accompanys: 9780761925422 .
Solidarity in Europe Oct 02 2020 Solidarity in Europe is a comprehensive
study of the idea of solidarity from the early nineteenth century to the
present. It covers social and political theory, Protestant and Catholic
social ethics, and the development of the concept of solidarity in eight
European nations - Germany, United Kingdom, France, Italy, Spain, Sweden,
Norway and Denmark. Steinar Stjernø examines how solidarity has been
defined, and how this definition has changed since the early nineteenth
century. He analyses different aspects of solidarity: what is the foundation
of solidarity? Is it personal or common interest, 'sameness', altruism,
religion, empathy, or cognition? What is the goal of solidarity? How
inclusive should it be? The book also compares the different concepts of
solidarity in social democratic, Christian democratic, communist and fascist
parties.
The Last Troll Jun 29 2020
Constructing Questions for Interviews and Questionnaires Nov 22 2019
Integrating the empirical findings on question design reported in the social
science literature, this practical book presents a coherent, theoretical
basis for the construction of valid and reliable questions for interviews
and questionnaires.
The Extreme Gone Mainstream Sep 13 2021 "This book comes at a time that
could hardly be more important. Miller-Idriss opens up a completely new
approach to understanding the processes of violent radicalization through

subcultural products...(and) will surely become a standard work in the study
of right-wing extremism."--Daniel Koehler, founder and director of the
German Institute on Radicalization and De-Radicalization Studies.dies.
InterViews Aug 24 2022 The First Edition of InterViews has provided
students and professionals in a wide variety of disciplines with the “whys”
and “hows” of research interviewing, preparing students for learning
interviewing by doing interviews and by studying examples of best practice.
The thoroughly revised Second Edition retains its original seven-stage
structure, continuing to focus on the practical, epistemological, and
ethical issues involved with interviewing. Authors Steinar Kvale and Svend
Brinkmann also include coverage of newer developments in qualitative
interviewing, discussion of interviewing as a craft, and a new chapter on
linguistic modes of interview analysis. Practical and conceptual
assignments, as well as new “tool boxes,” provide students with the means to
dig deeper into the material presented and achieve a more meaningful level
of understanding. New to This Edition · Includes new developments in
qualitative interviewing: New materials cover narrative, discursive, and
conversational analyses. · Presents interviewing as a social practice:
Knowledge produced by interviewing is discussed as linguistic,
conversational, narrative, relational, situated, and pragmatic. · Addresses
a variety of interviews forms: In addition to harmonious, empathetic
interviews, the authors also cover confrontational interviews. Intended
Audience This text is ideal for both novice and experienced interview
researchers as well as graduate students taking courses in qualitative and
research methods in the social sciences and health sciences, particularly
departments of Education, Nursing, Sociology, Psychology, and Communication.
Praise for the previous edition: “I think this is one of the most in-depth
treatments of the interview process that I have seen. The frank and
realistic approach that the authors take to this topic is rather unique and
will be very reassuring to researchers who are undertaking an interview
study for the first time.” —Lisa M. Diamond, University of Utah
Interview Research in Political Science Aug 12 2021 Interviews are a
frequent and important part of empirical research in political science, but
graduate programs rarely offer discipline-specific training in selecting
interviewees, conducting interviews, and using the data thus collected.
Interview Research in Political Science addresses this vital need, offering
hard-won advice for both graduate students and faculty members. The
contributors to this book have worked in a variety of field locations and
settings and have interviewed a wide array of informants, from government
officials to members of rebel movements and victims of wartime violence,
from lobbyists and corporate executives to workers and trade unionists. The
authors encourage scholars from all subfields of political science to use
interviews in their research, and they provide a set of lessons and tools
for doing so. The book addresses how to construct a sample of interviewees;
how to collect and report interview data; and how to address ethical
considerations and the Institutional Review Board process. Other chapters
discuss how to link interview-based evidence with causal claims; how to use
proxy interviews or an interpreter to improve access; and how to structure
interview questions. A useful appendix contains examples of consent
documents, semistructured interview prompts, and interview protocols.

Methodological Practices in Social Movement Research May 21 2022 A
systematic, authoritative, and accessible introduction to empirical research
in social movement studies. Each of the main methods of data collection and
data analysis are presented with a practical approach, from research design
to data collection, the use of information through to ethical issues.
Qualitative Research in Midwifery and Childbirth Jun 17 2019 Qualitative
Research in Midwifery and Childbirth brings together a range of
phenomenological methods and insights into one accessible text. Illustrated
with plenty of examples of successful phenomenological research, it keeps
the focus applied to midwifery and childbirth and makes clear the links to
practice throughout.
Designing Qualitative Research Aug 20 2019 Providing a comprehensive guide
to devising an effective research design, Uwe Flick discusses each stage of
the process of designing qualitative research in detail, including
formulating a research design, selecting an appropriate strategy, conceptual
framework and data source, and collecting and analyzing data.
Writing Up Qualitative Research Dec 24 2019 Using lively examples and
friendly tips gleaned from his own and other researchers' experiences, and a
warm, reflective writing style, Harry F Wolcott offers readers suggestions
for writing up qualitative research.
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